
  www.schoolofsaintmary.com                                                                             February 23, 2024 

SCHOOL OF SAINT MARY 

The School of St. Mary exists to carry out the educational mission of the Church  
by teaching children to live, love, learn and walk with God. 
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Cafeteria Workers 
 
Parents are asked to work 10 hours per semester in the cafeteria.  Missing cafeteria hours are billed at $15 per missing hour at the end of each 
semester.  Families will be billed for missed cafeteria hours the end of each semester. 
 
Sign up to work in the cafeteria by going to the “SIGN UPS & RSVPS ” section in ParentSquare.   

Spring Break—No School 



Quick Announcements 
 

 Grades 5-8 student track sign ups link:   
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfvVFVlBPV_QwT3eXWpRLGU997dk0RvojJ-3Ee5MA-
mjN_mFg/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
 OKC Pep Rally:  The OKC pep rally is scheduled for 1pm on Friday, 3/1.  

 If you are planning on taking your student(s) after the pep rally, please let the office know who 
you will be taking.  

 Students may not leave early from school with anyone other than a parent/legal guardian 
without a written note from the parent/legal guardian on file in the office. 
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Thank you so much for sup-
porting the 8th grade bake sale! 
We really appreciate you all! 
Thanks for  helping our class. 
Your donations helped us to 
raise enough money for our 
lunch after Ribbon Mass! We 
really are so very 
grateful and 
thankful for all of 
you! 
 
Sincere- ly,  
Andrea and the 8th grade class 
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